
 

 

Classification - Public 

Please Note: There will be extended, WCC approved working 
hours on Saturday 11th June (1pm to 4pm) and Sunday 
12th June (9am to 4pm) for the purposes of installing and fitting 
out the client welfare cabins close to South Audley Street. The 
works will not be disruptive. 
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 


